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Mr. Albert J. Hazle, Director p 'RENRadiation and Hazardous Wastes .'

10Control Division t(OVggg'gp '._

Colorado Department of Health p- wr-
4210 East lith Avenue #,# c
Denver, Colorado 80220 g . en

Re: Radon-222 Reports for August and September, 1982 s

Dear Mr. Hazle:

Attached are Radon-222 Reports for August and September, 1982.

TLD chip probes for Cotter's passive radon monitors (PRM's)
received for placement in September were improperly prepared by
Cotter's outside laboratory, and were returned. The probes already
placed in August were left in place through September. When these
were collected and inspected, it was found that they also had been
improperly prepared.

Radon gas grab samples were taken at several locations during
this reporting period. The probes for the PRM's received and placed
for October were inspe'cted and appear to be satisfactory.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

t

Sincerely,
,

| J. P. McCluskey
82121003*G 821113 Executive Vice President'
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